

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

Stony Brook, NY 11794-0701 P 631.632.6265 F 631.632.6621 stonybrook.edu



December 28, 2023

Harriet B. Nembhard
Harvey Mudd College
Office of the President
R. Michael Shanahan Center for Teaching and Learning, 2nd Floor
301 Platt Blvd
Claremont, CA 91711

Dear President Nembhard,

On behalf of the faculty, staff, and student body of Stony Brook University, I extend my warmest congratulations on your inauguration as the sixth president of Harvey Mudd College. I regret that I will be unable to attend your installation, but please accept my personal best wishes as you assume your new mantle of leadership.

The education of young people who will be the leaders of tomorrow is an awesome responsibility, and the students of Harvey Mudd College are fortunate to have your governance. May you have all the enthusiasm and energy necessary to move the University forward.

Congratulations and all the best for a long and fruitful tenure.

Sincerely,

Maurie McInnis President

Marin M. Smi





Stony Brook University extends greetings and congratulations to

Harriet B. Nembhard

on the occasion of her inauguration as the sixth

President of Harvey Mudd College

on the twenty-ninth day of February in the year two thousand twenty-four and expresses sincere wishes for continued achievements and distinction in the years ahead.

MAURIE McHNNIS
President
Stony Brook University